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Pupils of 
the week 

Charlie Ackroyd 

Ellie Pippen 

Olivia Wheldon 

Isla Townsley 

Harry Woodroofe 

Adelaide Moon 

Ross Grimbley 

Merryn Kelly 

William Rowan 

 

Home                  

discussion    

questions                   

Stan asked…

Why is it important 

that you do not 

share your Teams      

password with    

others and that you 

log out of your 

Teams account 

after using school 

iPads? 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Congratulations to our families who have recently had new babies.                                                            

We are always excited to welcome new members into our Roseberry family! 

We’ve had another super week of learning through fun. Well done to everyone 

who has tried their best this week - we feel really proud of you!   Mrs Channing                                        

Global Council Top Tip                                                                

Please leave wild flowers for everyone to enjoy, rather than 

picking them, as they are important for bees and insects.  

Act of Kindness                                                                                                              
This week’s award goes to Jacob McCulloch. He was happy to share the 
boxes he had brought in from home so that his friend could make her own    

Tudor house. What a star!                                                                                                    
Erin and Sally wish to nominate Jason from our school kitchen, for being kind and 

happy every day! 

It was lovely to welcome Jenson into our Roseberry family this 
week, when he attended for a taster day. We look forward to him 
joining us later this term. Thank you to everyone who looked af-

ter him and made his worries disappear! 

Well done, Alfie!                                                                                                            
Congratulations to Alfie Duffill, who features in the RSPCA Animal Action magazine 
this month! He created a fantastic leaflet warning people about how dangerous litter 
can be for wildlife. He gives really useful advice on reusing items and disposing of 

litter appropriately, such as balloons, elastic bands and fishing litter.                                 
Well done, Alfie, for sharing such an important message! 

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              

This week, our lunchtime award goes to Liam Caveney. He has 

been kind during playtime and shown lovely manners and behaviour 

in the dining hall. What a superstar! 

     Be safe on your scooter!                                                                                                 
It’s lovely to see children being fit and active, using their scooters to get 
around. I am worried, however, that some children have been riding in 

the road and scooting in front of cars. PLEASE be safe, children.      
You are very precious. 

A polite request…                                                                                                                 

Please do not park on the pavement - it makes it really difficult for people to pass 

one another whilst social distancing. Residents have also expressed frustration     

regarding people blocking their drives. Please park with consideration! 



Well done to Harry Fox and Daniel Fisher, whose writing was shared via Twitter this week - it was     
AMAZING! 

 A message from the Global Council                                                                                            
Thank you to all of the children that entered our Recycling Poster Competition. There were some fantastic 

entries submitted and we know that Mrs Channing had a hard job choosing the top three! 

Well done to the following children: 

1st place      Alfie Bradshaw 

2nd place    Daniel Fisher 

3rd place     Harriet Gawthorpe 

These posters, and some of the other entries, will now be lami-
nated and placed around our school to   remind us all to look after our environment by recycling whenever 

Clubs 

Football team 

(free) 

Wednesday  

3.20pm - 4.20pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Mrs Davies’ class and 

Mrs Murton’s class 

Athletics 

(free) 

Wednesday 

12.00 - 12.30pm 

Mrs Davis 

Mr Bourne’s class  

Gardening 

(free) 

Thursday 

3.10pm - 4.30pm 

Miss Tucker 

Mr Bourne’s class 

Sports 

(Charge applies) 

Friday 

3.00pm - 4.00pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Mrs Gilpin’s class and 

Mrs Kearns’ class 

Bag2school reminder 

Our next Bag2school collection will be 

on 29th June. Please bring bags of  

unwanted clothing, shoes and bedding 

to the front pedestrian gate between 

8am and 9am on Tuesday 29th June 

(please don’t bring them before this). 

Bags aren’t provided for this collection, 

so using a bin bag will be fine! If you 

would like to know more about what 

you are able to donate, please visit: 

https://bag2school.com/what-we-

collect 

This is a great (and easy) way to raise 

money for our school! 

Lateral Flow Test or PCR test?                                                                                               
Government guidance states that Lateral Flow Tests are to be used for asymptomatic testing only.                         

If you, or any members of your family, have Covid symptoms please ensure that a PCR test is booked 
and everyone within your household self isolates until the results of the test are received. If the test result 

is negative, self isolation stops. If it is positive, you will be advised as to what to do next.                                
Thank you for your support and help in keeping everyone safe. 

The most important symptoms of COVID-19 are the recent onset of any of the following: 

 A new continuous cough 

 A high temperature 

 A loss of, or change in, your normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia) 

School lunch reminder                                                                                                        
Please remember that if you would like your child to change their lunch 

option from packed lunch to school dinners, or vice versa, the office 
staff need written notice of one week.                                                   

Thank you for your co-operation! 


